
MĀ L AMA OLA • HEALTH SERVICES DEPARTMENT

Aloha e nā Mākua, 

Mahalo for your interest in Kamehameha Schools Preschools.  To provide a safe and healthy 
learning environment, please provide the information listed below in order for your keiki to be 
medically cleared to attend school.  Once all documentation is completed, please provide to your 
childʻs preschool. 

All RETURNING Students must provide: 
☐ Kamehameha Schools Preschools Health Record Supplement form completed on or after July 1,

2023.*
*If the Health Record Supplement indicates that a Special Care Plan (SCP) is needed, a completed SCP
form is also required. Please note that an epinephrine auto-injector (e.g. EpiPen) is the only medication
that Preschool Staff will administer as part of a SCP.

Please note a change to our KS Health Record and Health Record Supplement forms regarding history 
of COVID. This is important from a medical perspective so our staff can care for your child knowing full 
medical history and can help monitor for any potential post-COVID complications that might arise. If 
your KS health forms do not have the history of COVID questions on them, you have an outdated 
version. 

You can learn more about the State of Hawaiʻi, Department of Health requirements at: 
https://health.hawaii.gov/docd/vaccines-immunizations/school-health-requirements/ 

Me ka ‘oia ‘i‘o, 

Mālama Ola - Health Services Department 
Kamehameha Schools 
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